HALLOWEEN PARADE

On Thursday, October 31, 2024, we will be having our Halloween Parade at 8:30 am on the
playground track area. All students are invited to participate in the parade. Costumes are

preferred, but are not mandatory.

Please keep the following in mind when planning for this day:

®* Families will enter/exit either through the REUNION/YELLOW Gate on Laramie St. or the REQUEST/PURPLE Gate
on Superior St. at 8:20am to watch the parade.
® Everyone is allowed to come and watch the parade, but if you or your child has any illness symptoms please do

not attend. No pets are allowed on campus. Please do not go into any classrooms before or after the parade.

® ALL students can wear their costumes to school, without a mask. Please make sure your child can play during

recess and lunch, and can use the restroom while wearing their costume.
® Masks can only be worn during the parade. They are not allowed to be worn in the classroom, at recess, or
during lunch.
® ALL costumes must reflect good taste. Costumes must not be demeaning to any ethnic group, race, religion,
nationality, handicapping condition, or gender. Also, there are no revealing costumes allowed.
® All weapons and weapon-like apparel are not allowed. Please leave these items at home.
® Students are responsible for their costumes and all their parts.

® Students must wear District/school approved shoes for safety reasons.

Reminders:

> No school Monday, November 11" for Veteran's Day
> Minimum Days on November 13, 14, I5, 18 — Dismissal at 12:48 for Parent/Teacher conferences

>> No school November 25-29 for Thanksgiving Break






